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To: Rio Rancho Governing Body 

When reviewing the items sent back to the committee we chose to follow the pertinent recommendations of our City attorney with an exception.

The wording for section 3.01(B)(3) is regarding the full time devotion of the mayor to mayoral duties. After some discussion we decided that including wording that the Council would decide whether outside employment would be in conflict with the performance of mayoral duties could be problematic.  How would one who might be deciding to run for mayor obtain approval from the Council before they decided to invest time and treasure into being elected to the office?  Should there be a legal way for the Council to render such an approval , wouldn’t they then be in a position to weed out candidates that they didn’t like or that may be competing with current Councilors who may be seeking the office? It shouldn’t be the Council that weeds out the candidates it should be the voting public.

After our discussion we decided to insert words to the effect that …as long as it shall not materially conflict with the performance of such duties…..and deleted the words ….only with the consent of the Council….

Sincerely,

DHeil
David Heil

Chairperson

